Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



People with time for Children

31st January 2017

Dear Parents,

Holly Berries Class Teacher

Following our recent recruitment we are pleased to announce that Miss Haynes will be joining the school as class teacher for Holly Berries Class.

Miss Haynes will be in school on 2nd February, 3rd February and 8th February working with Miss Franks, Miss Mace, Mrs Anderson and Mrs Tattersall getting to know the children and their routines before she takes over on Tuesday 21st February. (The school is closed on Monday 20th February due to a teacher training day.) I am sure you will welcome her into the school.

Miss Franks joined the school in September 2014 and not only has she been a class teacher to Holly Berries Class she has also led the school on the Science and RE curriculums. She has organised and trained our school choir to take part in two Young Voices concerts and arranged for our old furniture to be taken to a school in Kenya. We have also had the pleasure of meeting Kieran and Oliver, Miss Frank's brothers, who have both worked as volunteers in Holly Berries Class. Miss Franks last day in school is Friday 10th February and we wish her well with her relocation to the East Midlands.

Should you have any concerns or queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Hayley McGoldrick Head Teacher

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick